
Join us in our first Asia-Pacific Stats Café: Accessing and 
using subnational population statistics in Asia and the 
Pacific

ESCAP Statistics Division is pleased to welcome you to the .  The Stats Café series responds to country requests for advice, Asia-Pacific Stats Café
assistance and an opportunity to share experiences related to the impact of COVID-19 on National Statistical Systems.

The Stats Café will be virtual only, in English and open to you all.  Numbers are not limited and travel is not required.  Each Stats Café session will 
comprise a webinar and minimum of 15 minutes questions and answer.

For our first Stats Café, we are honored to collaborate with World Pop and Esri on the topic of “Accessing and using subnational population statistics 
”.in Asia and the Pacific

Chair: Gemma Van Halderen, Director, Statistics Division, UNESCAP

Panelists:

Petra Nahmias, Chief, Population and Social Statistics Section, UNESCAP
Alessandro Sorichetta, Associate Professor, WorldPop Project, University of Southampton
Maksym Bondarenko, Head of WorldPop Spatial Data Infrastructure, WorldPop Project, University of Southampton
Linda Peters, Global Business Development Manager for Official Statistics, Esri

Q&A Moderator:

Petra Nahmias, Chief, Population and Social Statistics Section, UNESCAP

Date: Wednesday, 27 May 2020
 12.00 p.m. (Bangkok time), 22.00 (PDT – May 26), 6.00(BST), 7.00 (CEST), 10.30 (IST), 12.00 (ICT), 15.00 (AEST), 17.00 (FJT)Time:

Watch the recording .here
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